DRAFT RESOLUTION

Re: Advisory Planning Commission

THAT Council directs the Director, Land Use Management to waive the requirement to forward applications to the Advisory Planning Commission until the review of the Advisory Planning Commission has been completed.

BACKGROUND:

During the Inaugural Address, Mayor Gray advised that Council is going to review the costs for operating each committee and will be taking the time to consider alternate forms of public input for Council.

The Advisory Planning Commission Bylaw required the Director, Land Use Management to place certain development applications on an Advisory Planning Commission agenda for their recommendation prior to Council's consideration.

Date: December 6, 2011